West Philadelphia Mennonite Fellowship
Congregational Meeting

February 25, 2018

Elizabeth Hamilton began meeting at 12:00 p.m. with a singing prayer

HRC proposed Jeff Knightly as deacon to complete Lenny Thompson’s term.

Jeff briefly shared why he would like to serve as deacon, noting that he was a deacon in the past.
There was a time for questions.

Elizabeth broke congregation into CDMs and Jeff left the room.

Congregation achieved consensus and Jeff returned to the room.

Jeff was affirmed as deacon.

Meeting concluded at 12:07 p.m.

Minutes recorded by Administrative Assistant, Dorianna Lordi



